
MCC students will meet virtually at 
7 PM on Friday, October 15, 
to begin the process of creating a series of 
short plays from nothing. 24 hours later, those 
plays will be ready for a virtual audience. 
Come laugh with us, cry with us, and help 
us celebrate the magic of co-curricular, 
interdisciplinary collaboration at its most 
immediate.
All students interested in participating, either 
as playwright or as actor, should contact 
Heather Chang at hchang2@monroecc.edu 
or Maria Brandt at mbrandt@monroecc.edu 
BEFORE Friday, October 1.


